INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: Lucas Torres-Bull
From: Donna Phillips, Sr. Deputy City Clerk
Date: September 10, 2025

Subject:  BID 25-001 Unsolicited Proposal for Public-Private Partnership Opportunity for
Construction of the Fire Station Number 3

The following bids were opened on Wednesday, September 10, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. in response to the
above referenced project.

No competing bids/proposals were received.



